
TOWN OF BROOKLYN  

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF ACTION  
 

On March 1, 2023, the Brooklyn Planning and Zoning Commission took the following action: 
 

• SD 22-004: One lot Resubdivision including 2 acres on Allen Hill Road/Wauregan 

Road (Map 31, Lot 97C), Applicant: Wayne Jolley/Lori Pike. APPROVED. 

 

Please publish March 15, 2023 


